
The Preschool Field Officer Program (PSFO) at Melton City
Council works closely with Early Childhood Educators in
funded kindergarten services to support the inclusion and
positive participation of children who are having challenges
at kindergarten.

Support for educators may include:
Providing information, resources, and professional
development opportunities.
Coaching and assistance in building skills and
strategies to positively engage families and children.
Identifying referral pathways and linking families to
support services.
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To find out more information or 
get in touch with us please visit
melton.vic.gov.au/familiesandchildren

psfo@melton.vic.gov.au
9747 5316
psfo@melton.vic.gov.au

INFO

Melton City Council acknowledges the support of the Victorian Government.

https://www.melton.vic.gov.au/Services/People/Families-and-children/Preschool-Field-Officer-Program

